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Mayor Friday Ellis and Campo Architects to Host 
Community Presentation of Phase One of the 
Downtown Monroe Master Plan 

(Monroe, LA) In August of 2021, Mayor Friday Ellis and the City of Monroe engaged in a 
professional relationship with Campo Architects for the development of a master plan to revitalize 
downtown Monroe. That work included analyzing architectural implications, site visits, historical 
and physical research, and vision boarding. The team from Campo focused on incorporating 
community feedback as well as finding opportunities for mixed-use development projects. 

We are happy to announce that Phase One of the multi-phased plan is complete. Mayor Ellis and 
the team from Campo Architects invite the public to join them Thursday, April 14, 2022, for a 
community presentation of Phase One of the Downtown Monroe Master Plan. The event begins at 
5:00 p.m. and will be held at La Bella located at 231 DeSiard Street in downtown Monroe. 

The event is open to the public. Please come out and see what Phase One has revealed about 
our city and how resident feedback will impact the future of downtown Monroe and the city. 

 

Best, 
 

Michelli Martin 
Communications Director 
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